
I would like to voice my opinion.  

I Object to Rollback of environmental protections on Oak Ridges Moraine land, and should 

remain protected. The new residential and commercial development in southwest Newmarket that 

is currently under environmental protection and should remain protected.  
 

 

Thank you  
Anthony Rospo 
 


